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Hearing on West Gate Tunnel Project 

The chief executives of Transurban and VicRoads will be presenting to the Economy and Infrastructure 

Committee on Wednesday 21 June at the next public hearing for the infrastructure projects inquiry. 

The public hearing, which will focus on the West Gate Tunnel Project, will be held from 7:00 pm to 9:30 pm in 

the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

Under the inquiry’s terms of reference the Committee considers and reports, at least once every six months, on 

public sector infrastructure and public works projects, including current infrastructure projects and proposals. 

The hearing schedule and more details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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